Danny Callahan August 19, 2019
1736 Church Street NW
Washington, DC

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

As property owner of 1736 Church Street NW Washington DC, this letter is to notify that
we are aware of plans for the buildout in the alley at 1738 Church Street. Mr. Murat
Kayaliis a friendly neighbor and in good standings with our family and has good
intentions to enhance his property and the alley behind it.

Please regard this letter as an endorsement and a go forward for his renovation plans.

Danny Callahan
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